
 
From: Shirley Walsh <ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2025 11:26 AM 
To: Jo Galarneau <jgalarneau@pub.nl.ca> 
Cc: dbrowne@bfma-law.com; pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com; 
dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com; Wright, Douglas <dwright@newfoundlandpower.com>; NP 
Regulatory Contact <Regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com>; Peter.Strong@Linde.com; 
sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com; Bernice Bailey <bbailey@bfma-law.com>; 
gseaborn@poolealthouse.ca; Public Utilities Board <board@pub.nl.ca>; Jacqui Glynn 
<jglynn@pub.nl.ca>; NLH Regulatory <NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca>; 
sheryl_nisenbaum@praxair.com; shawn.kinsella@teck.com; sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com; 
Fleming, Denis (dfleming@coxandpalmer.com) <dfleming@coxandpalmer.com> 
Subject: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro Application for July 1, 2025 Utility Rates 
Adjustments 
 
Good Morning. 

The schedule set by the Board for the above noted application had a deadline of Tuesday, May 
20 for submission of comments by the parties. Newfoundland Power advised they had no 
comments, and there were no comments received from any of the other parties.  Hydro 
respectfully requests that the Board approve the application as submitted. 
 
Thank you, 
Shirley 
 
Shirley Walsh BComm, LLB, CIC.C (she/her) 
Senior Legal Counsel - Regulatory 
Legal Office & Corporate Secretary 
T: N/A | M: (709) 685-4973  
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